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5 October 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

For Harvest this year, Year Three have decided to collect money for an amazing charity called Karma Flights.
We want to help those who do not have the same medical supplies that we are lucky enough to have in the UK.

We have been finding out about this charity from Sophie who lived in Nepal for a year. To do this, we would
like children to contribute £1.00 for a mufti day on Monday 11" October. Children should come to school in
their own clothes and pay £1.00 which will be collected during worship and sent to Karma Flights. Karma
Flights is a charity that helps remote villages in the Himalayan mountains to fight Covid. We hope the villages
stay safe from Covid and we hope you will help us support this charity.

To find out more about Karma Flights, please visit their website: www.karmaflights.org

Thank you.

From Year Three
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